Announcements and Notices

26th ANNUAL MEETING OF
THE PSYCHONOMIC SOCIETY, INC.

The 26th Annual Meeting of The Psychonomic Society, Inc., will be held in Boston, at the
Boston Park Plaza Hotel, on Friday through Sunday, November 22-24, 1985. The program and
hotel reservation cards will be mailed to members of the Society in September. A copy of the pro-
gram will be published in the Bulletin of the Psychonomic Society.

NOMINATIONS FOR EDITORSHIP
Physiological Psychology

The Publications Committee of the Psychonomic Society is soliciting nominations for a new
editor of Physiological Psychology to take over from Patricia Morgan Meyer, who is retiring for
reasons of health.

Nominations (including self-nominations) should be sent—in time to arrive by November 1,
1985—to:

C. R. Gallistel

Chair, Search Committee
Department of Psychology
University of Pennsylvania
3813-15 Walnut Street
Philadelphia, PA 19104

DATA GENERAL’S FOCUS MAGAZINE

The North American Data General Users Group unveiled the new Focus magazine at the group’s
annual meeting in August. Starting with the September issue, the NADGUG newsletter will be-
come a monthly magazine with a circulation of 8,000. The repositioned Focus is being produced
in cooperation with Turnkey Publishing, based in Austin, Texas.

For more than a decade, the North American Data General Users Group has promoted coopera-
tive problem-solving among the people who use Data General computer equipment. In recent years,
NADGUG and Data General Corporation have established the user group as an independent or-
ganization serving users and promoting communication between users and Data General.

The new Focus will use advertising revenues to finance expanded coverage of such subjects as
computer system management, new products, network operations, data communications, and other
technical topics. The magazine will also cover user group activities, as well as industry news that
affects Data General and its customers. All NADGUG members will receive Focus as a benefit
of membership.

For more information, contact Greg Farman, editor of Focus magazine, 5332 Thunder Creek
Road, Suite 105, Austin, TX 78759.
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